
RESPIRATORY THERAPY

Dear Respiratory Therapy Student: 

On behalf of the Respiratory Therapy faculty, I would like to congratulate and welcome 
you to the FTCC Respiratory Therapy program. Among those who applied, you best 
met the criteria needed for admission to the program. Prior to the first day of class, 
please take the time to review the important information contained within the 
acceptance packet. Also, keep in mind, the first day of class is extremely important. 
During the class, we will discuss departmental policies and you will have the opportunity 
to ask questions. This day serves as your curriculum orientation…make every effort to 
attend and start out well. 

Program requirements that must be completed prior to the first day of class in August: 

• Register for classes, which I will assist you with

• Current CPR Certification (American Heart Association - Healthcare Provider,
required)

• Pre-Entrance Medical Record with Immunization Records submitted to Viewpoint
Screening

• Criminal Background Check and Drug Test completed through Viewpoint
Screening

• Required uniforms must be purchased (Castle Uniforms)

Again, congratulations on your acceptance to the Respiratory Therapy program. On 
behalf of the department, we are very excited about what the upcoming semesters and 
the profession of Respiratory Therapy have in store for you. If you have any questions 
or concerns, please e-mail me at dunigank@faytechcc.edu or call 910-678-9869.

Sincerely, 

Kecie Dunigan, MS, RRT, RRT-ACCS, RCP 

Department Chairperson 
Respiratory Therapy 

tel:+19106789869
mailto:dunigank@faytechcc.edu



